
	

	

	

	

	

	

Dear	Parent/Carer	

Online	risks	and	safety	awareness	evening		-		Thursday	8/11/18		6pm	

The	College	promotes	online	safety	and	awareness	in	its	teaching	of	Computer	Science	and	through	
the	Learning	for	Life	curriculum.		However,	equally	important	is	to	highlight	these	risks	and	safety	
advice	to	parents	and	the	wider	community.	

The	College	is	inviting	parents	to	an	evening	raising	awareness	of	some	of	the	risks	young	people	
face	when	using	on-line	devices	and	how	these	risks	can	be	more	safely	managed.		Many	parents	
often	feel	ill-trained	or	unable	to	support	their	child’s	safe	use	of	technology	so	the	purpose	of	this	
evening	is	to	provide	parents	with	information	on	how	they	can	get	the	support	and	advice	they	
need.	

If	you	are	able	to	attend,	please	could	you	complete	and	return	the	reply	slip	below.	

Yours	sincerely	

	

Mr	M	Andrews	

	

	

	

	

	

ONLINE	RISKS	AND	SAFETY	AWARENESS	EVENING	-		THURSDAY	8/11/18	

Name	of	student:		______________________________________	 Year:	______		PT:		______	

	

I/We	would	like	to	attend	the	Online	Risks	and	Safety	Awareness	evening	and	require	_______	
places.	

Signed:	________________________________________		Parent/Carer	

Please	detach	and	return	to	College	reception	


